
From: Cliff Haydon   
Sent: 11 November 2023 10:44 
To: planning   
Subject: Re: Planning Application Invalid Letter 23/01959/LDCP 
 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or 
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe] 

 
Hi Susan,  
 
Thank you for your reply. I have attempted to upload photos as requested to the application but it 
appears to be locked. I have attached them below for reference but please let me know if these 
need to be uploaded.  
 
I have reviewed the checklist but can’t find anything specific to replacing windows, so I’m not even 
sure I I need the Lawful development certificate or not. Could you please confirm?  
 
I’m attempting to replace my existing double glazing with new windows, in a similar style. I have 
attached pictures so you can compare the current windows with the proposed replacements.  
 

















 
Kind regards 
Cliff Haydon  
 
 
 

On 9 Nov 2023, at 14:43, planning@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk wrote: 

mailto:planning@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk


Please see attached document  
 
 
##################################################################################
### 
Note: 
This message and any attachments are for the named persons use only. It may contain sensitive or 
protectively marked material up to OFFICIAL (SENSITIVE) and should be handled accordingly. No 
confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in 
error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of 
it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy 
any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Whilst every endeavour is made to 
ensure that any attached files are virus free, we would advise that a check be performed before 
opening. 
Newark and Sherwood District Council and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to monitor 
all e-mail communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of 
the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorized to 
state them to be the views of any such entity. Newark and Sherwood District Council accepts no 
liability for any personal views expressed. 
Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the 
GDPR and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response 
to a request. 
Any personal information that that you provide in response to this email, or in any other 
communication with the Council will be processed in accordance with our responsibilities under data 
protection legislation. For further details please see our website for our Privacy Notice 
https://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/yourcouncil/privacy/ 
 
Newark and Sherwood District Council Legal Disclaimer. 
 
Thank You 
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